September 20, 1984

Document Control Desk
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: McCuire Nuclear Station, Unit 1
Docket No. 50-369
LER 369/84-24

Gentlemen:

On August 21, 1984 the NRC was notified (via ENS report) of a loss of offsite
power for McGuire Unit 1 which resulted in a reactor trip, and was declared

an "Unusual Event". Pursuant to 10 CFR 50.73 (a) (1) and (d) in accordance

with (a)(2)(iv), Licensee Event Report LER 369/84-24 was to have been submitted
by September 20, 1984, At this time, all of the recquired information is not vet
availanble. The complete report will be submitted by October 19, 1984.

Very truly yours,
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Hal B. Tucker
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cc: Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Adninistrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Records Center

Institute of Nuclear Power Operations
1100 Circle 75 Parkway, Suite 1500
Atlanta, Georgia 30339

M&M Nuclear Consultants
1221 Avenue of the Americas
New York, New York 10070

Mr. W. T. Orders
NRC Resident Inspector
McGuire Nuclear Station
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cc: American Nuclear Insurers
c/o Dottie Sherman, ANI Library
The Exchange, Suite 245
270 Farmington Avenue
Farmington, CT 06032




